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School absences 
 

Should your child be absent from school at any time, 

please can you ensure that the school office is 

informed on that day.  This can be done via email or 

telephone. 

hello@nansledanschool.org or 01637 829298 
 

ARBOR - Please could we ask that you check your ‘junk’ 

email on a regular basis as when letters and info are sent via 

Arbor it sometimes tends to go into junk boxes.  Some email 

accounts allow you to set a rule to ‘allow’ every Arbor email 

into you inbox, it might be worth a Google! Thank you! 

Upcoming Diary Dates                                      
Here are some of the significant dates in the school diary for 
this half term.  

Date Event Year Group 

14.06.2022 Cross Country 1 and 2 

selected pupils 

15.06.2022 Class photos Whole School 

20.06.2022 Girls Disney shooting 

stars 

(football) 

KS1 and KS2  

23.06.2022 Commonwealth Games Selected 

children Years 

3, 4, 5 and 6 

29.6.2022 Transition Day to 

secondary school 

Year 6 

06.07.2022 Sports Day EYFS 

07.07.2022 Sports Day KS1 

07.07.2022 Maritime visit Year 6 

08.07.2022  Summer Fair 3.15 – 5.15pm 

Further information to follow 

14.07.2022 Transition/move up 

afternoon 

All classes 

15.07.2022 Sports Day KS2 

19.07.2022 Beach Visit Year 6 

21.07.2022 Leavers’ Assembly  Year 6 

 Weekly attendance 

Attendance figures for each class 
w/e 27.05.2022 

Anning 97.5% 

Berners Lee 89.3% 

Bouman 93.0% 

Curie 90.9% 

Darwin 85.6% 

Fleming 94.1% 

Jemison 88.8% 

Johnson 94.0% 

Newton 95.2% 

Shackleton 79.6% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Anning 

 

 

For information about safety measures in place 

at Aspire schools, please go to the Aspire 

website by clicking on the Aspire icon: 
 

                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please note that all 

future newsletters 

will be sent out 

fortnightly on a 

Friday 

Information sent home via email 

• Year 4/5 trip to Eden project 

• Berners Lee trip letter 

• Bouman trip letter 

• Johnson trip letter 

 
What an amazing first week back! It felt so 

good having the opportunity to open the 

school for the Jubilee event on Wednesday. 

Our children have been busy starting their 

final topic of the year and have lots of great 

learning and visits planned for the term.  

This term, we welcome Mr Humberstone who 

will be teaching with Year 4/5. 

Next Wednesday we welcome Tempest for 

our annual class photos and Year 4/5 are off 

to the Eden Project as part of their topic. Next 

week also starts our 2022/23 Reception 

transition programme and we look forward 

to meeting our new children!  

Have a lovely weekend and thanks for your 

support, as always. The Nansledan Team 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
mailto:hello@nansledanschool.org
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19


 
 

www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 

 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web

